
  

   

 

  

RE: Goldstein Reserve and Arden St Upgrades 

As part of its commitment to improving facilities and safety for residents, Randwick City Council will 

be undertaking a number of upgrades throughout Goldstein Reserve on Arden St outside Coogee 

Oval with the scope to include drainage improvements, turf replacement, landscaping and paving 

works. 

The work will be completed in 3 stages as highlighted below: 

 

Stage 1 Arden St tree pits - May & June 

2024 

- Repair/relaying of lifted brick pavers 

around tree pits 

- New porous paving around 8 trees on 

Arden St outside Coogee Oval 

Stage 2 Drainage/Paving/Turf 

improvements around amenities/kiosk 

June & July 2024 

- Upgrade drainage pit behind amenities to 

minimise ponding/ blocking 

- Returf all bare areas 

- Relocate bike racks and install new bike 

racks between café and large mosaic (6x 

new bike racks) 

- Mulching over tree roots of Norfolk Pine 

between café and mosaic 

Stage 3 New showers northern end of 

promenade July & August 2024 

- Installation of 2 new showers at the 

northern end of the promenade 

It is advised that throughout the course of the works, noise, erosion and dust controls will be used 

to mitigate any adverse impacts on the surrounding community.  

We apologise in advance for any inconvenience that may be caused throughout the duration of the 

project. 

Contact information:  

• Randwick Council – James Mould, Project Manager 9093 6729 or email 

james.mould@randwick.nsw.gov.au 
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